DUNKLIN R-V SCHOOL DISTRICT

497 Joachim Avenue Herculaneum, Missouri 63048

District # (636) 479-5200

Fax # (636) 479-6208

Board of Education

Dawn Warner, President Susan Hartmann, Vice President Rick Arnold Cheryl Aylesworth Tammy Heidland Jim Kasten Ron Rhodes

Administration

Stan Stratton Superintendent

Dr. Mike Golden Assistant Superintendent

Dr. John Crabtree Principal Herculaneum High School

Dr. Robert Bradshaw Assistant Principal Herculaneum High School

Brian Johnson Principal Senn-Thomas Middle School

Sherri Lindquist Principal Pevely Elementary

Debbie Killingsworth Assistant Principal Pevely Elementary

Tom Moreland Director of Special Services

Christa Weber Director Taylor Early Childhood



Dear Parents,

Many of you have already enrolled your child for our summer school program, which runs from June 1-July 2. If you have, I believe you have made a great decision that will help your child to be as ready as possible for 2015-2016 school year. If you have not enrolled your child for Summer Journey, this letter serves as a reminder of the importance of considering enrollment and to let you know that it is not too late. IF YOU DO PLAN TO ENROLL YOUR CHILD IN SUMMER JOURNEY, IT IS IMPORTANT THAT YOU DO SO AS SOON AS POSSIBLE!!!!!

In order for us to best plan for the most positive experience for all parents and students, we need to have an accurate count of enrollment by Friday, May 22nd. This will allow time for us to add teachers and other staff if needed, and to plan bus routes according to enrollment. Please note that if you enroll your child after May 22nd and they need to ride a bus, there could be a delay in your child being able to utilize the bus for the first day or two of Summer Journey, as we often have to rearrange entire routes and move students from one bus to another with additional enrollments.

WHY SUMMER JOURNEY?

- · A fun, exciting academic approach that is totally free
- The opportunity for an additional 70 + hours of exposure to core academic subjects beyond the regular school year
- Attendance and behavior incentives: from \$50 for "near perfect" attendance to \$100 for "perfect
 attendance", additional daily prizes and a chance to win an iPad mini
- · Prepare your child for the upcoming school year.

All students who are currently enrolled or who have enrolled by Friday, May 22nd will be entered into an additional drawing for a gift card. If you still need to enroll your child, please do so as soon as possible. If you need a new enrollment packet, contact your child's teacher or the office.

Sincerely,

Dr. Mike Golden

Assistant Superintendent

Mission Statement "Educating today for a better tomorrow"